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I am writing in support of SB 149. My father came to this country as a refugee in 

1940. From his story, I know the hardships that immigrants face. SB 149 would 

provide a huge boost for our new neighbors in Oregon. At a time when resources are 

being taken away from deserving people, some in desperate need of those 

resources, it would send the right message to our community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this testimony. 

 

-Robert A. Lowe, MD, MPH 


